
Next Tuesday, 25th April, we will be holding 

our first inter house cross country race 

(weather dependent). 

All children will take part in the race to win 

points for their house. 

 

 

There will be three different races: 

One for Key Stage 1 

One for Years 3 and 4 

One for Years 5 and 6 

 

Please could you ensure that your child is 

wearing suitable footwear for this event. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Mrs Byrne 


